
17/08/2021 

MS Billie Abbott 
92 Gladstone ST 
Newport NSW 2106 
billieabbott@hotmail.com 

RE: DA2020/1756 - 353 Barrenjoey Road NEWPORT NSW 2106

I have lived in Newport since 1977: Robertson Road has always been 
a special place to me, and the residents of Newport......This Plan will
take away so much from what little charm is left in Newport: too high,
too big, not making use of Robertson Road which could become a 
delightful plaza.....I ask the Council to reconsider the situation, and 
request Designers/Developers, to use their creativity and consider the
needs of the people who live here. 

Sent: 17/08/2021 11:44:53 AM
Subject: Online Submission


